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THIS  EDITION OF HEADNOTES IS  
BROUGHT TO YOU BY:  

BERNARD COHN MEMORIAL LECTURE 
Mark your calendars: The Bernard Cohn Memorial Lecture is Thursday March 10, 2005 at 7:30 in the Moot 
Court.  This year's lecture is a panel discussion entitled, "Excellence in Advocacy: The Tactical and the 
Practical", moderated by Harvey T. Strosberg, Q.C. and featuring:  

Edward L. Greenspan, Q.C.  
David M. Cohn  

Justice Saul Nosanchuk  
Brian H. Greenspan  
Justice Carl Zalev  

This event celebrates the publication The Bernard Cohn Memorial Lectures that have been delivered at the 
University of Windsor Law School. The lectures are a tribute to the brilliant legal career of Bernard Cohn, Q.C. 
who practiced as a criminal defence lawyer in Windsor for fifty-two years. The book brings together lectures by 
fifteen of Canada's leading criminal lawyers and jurists recounting the personal experiences of each of them in 
conducting the defence in a significant criminal trial. This year's event is also a book launch for "Counsel for the 
Defence: The Bernard Cohn Memorial Lectures in Criminal Law". Copies of the book will be available for 
purchase before the panel discussion and during the reception. Join us! 

To All Windsor Law Students: 
You are invited to The Windsor Review of 

Legal and Social Issues Banquet on 
Thursday, March 17, 2005 at the Art 

Gallery of Windsor. 
We are pleased to announce that our guest 

speaker will be  
The Honourable Peter Cory. 
Tickets for students are $20. 

RSVP please contact Leanne Fasciano at 
fascian@uwindsor.ca by March 4, 2005 

The Hicks Morley Cup  

Moot Competition Final  

Thursday February 17th, 
2005  

Moot Court  

1:30  

All Are Welcome to Attend 

*  if you are in first year, this is a 
great opportunity to watch a 

moot in preparation for your le-
gal writing class  

WILA’s 2nd Annual Briscola Tournament 
February 15th, 2005 

Place: Lower Pit beside the vending machines 
Sign-up: lower pit from Feb 8-11 

Price: $5 pert team, 2 players per team 
Note: the rules will be sent to all teams that sign-up and 
there will be a tutorial a ½ hour before the tournament 

Any questions contact WILA at 
wila_windsor@yahoo.ca 

Attention all third year students: 
This week is the nomination period for the 
Whiteside Awards.  Nomination forms can 
be picked up in the G.O. beginning at noon 
on Monday and must be returned by Friday 
at 2pm.  Only law III’s may nominate their 
colleagues whom they feel have made an 
outstanding contribution to the faculty of 
law.  If you have any questions please send 
an email to whitesideaward@hotmail.com. 
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MONDAY 
FEBRUARY 14TH 

TUESDAY 
FEBRUARY 15TH 

WEDNESDAY 
FEBRUARY 16TH 

THURSDAY 
FEBRUARY 17TH 

FRIDAY 
FEBRUARY 18TH 

Applications 
available for the 
Whiteside Awards 
available in the 

G.O. 

Happy Valentines 
Day! 

WILA’s 2nd Annual 
Briscola 

Tournament 

Deadline for 
Research 

Applications with 
Prof. Wiseman 

Hicks Morley Cup 
Moot Competition 

Final 
Moot Court 1:30pm 

Deadline for the 
Whiteside Awards 

2pm in G.O. 

Spring Break 
Starts! 

 

 IIMPORTANTMPORTANT D DATESATES  TOTO R REMEMBEREMEMBER  FROMFROM  THETHE  
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Application for Graduation - online  
Deadline: Feb 15th, 2005 

Done through SIS on University of 
Windsor website 

Grad Photos  
Deadline for pictures or retakes at 

Jostens Mar 11th, 2005 

SPRING & SUMMER 
RESEARCH POSITIONS  

Call for Applications -- Professor Wiseman 

Applications are invited for a number of positions for 
students to conduct paid research into the domestic and 
international dimensions of the legal protection of social 
rights in Canada (e.g. rights to housing, food, and social 
assistance).  Applications are due by noon on Wednesday, 
16 February, 2005.  For further details please see (red) 
notices posted at various locations around the law school 
and at the desk of Mary Mitchell.  

THE SLS SPEAKERS COMMITTEE, WOMEN AND THE LAW, &  
THE SOUTH ASIAN LAW STUDENTS ASSOCIATION ARE PROUD TO PRESENT:  

Ali Kazimi's award-winning and critically acclaimed feature"Continuous Journey" 
Mr. Kazimi will screen the film and answer questions on Monday February 28 in the Moot Court at 7:00 p.m.  

In 1914, the Komagata Maru, a vessel with 376 immigrants from British India, became the first ship carrying migrants to 
be turned away by Canada. The consequences were felt throughout the British Empire and still echo to this day. More 
than a history film, Continuous Journey is a provocative, moving and multilayered film essay that interweaves photo-

graphs, newsreels, home movies and official documents to unravel a complex and little-known story. The haunting 
soundtrack was designed by Philip Strong,  with music by 
several Toronto stars - Kiran Ahluwalia, Shahid Ali Khan, 

Ravi Naimpally, Ben Grossman and Mark Korven.  

This film has played at the Bloor Cinema and Camera Bar in 
Toronto, and we are excited to welcome Mr. Kazimi to an-
swer your questions about this key aspect of the history of 
Immigration Law in Canada. This will be a great evening!  

Second Place Audience Award  
Hot Docs Canadian International Documentary Festival  

Official Selection  
Atlantic Film Festival, Hailfax  

Calgary International Film Festival  
Rencontres internationales du documentaire de Montréal  

"....brilliant.. rarely has a documentary been so beautifully 
directed  and rendered,  

shot for shot, image by image, pan by pan, zoom by 
zoom."  Peter Wintonick, POV Magazine 

WANT YOUR PIC IN THE YEARBOOK??? 
If so, the Yearbook Committee is asking that you submit your 
pics from various school and club events to the following 
account. It is quite simple and only requires a few clicks to be 
completed.  Follow the instructions below:  

(1)  Go to www.yahoo.ca   
(2)  Then click on "Briefcase" under the “Organize Section”.   
(3) Enter the User ID and Password.   
(4) User ID =lawyearbook2005  
(5) Password =  yearbook  
(6) Upload your pics to the appropriate 

folder. For example: Carbolic Ball 

We encourage everyone to 
participate so that we can have the 
greatest reflection of the student 

body.  If you have any questions or concerns email the yearbook 
editor Diane Ferreira at ferreir@uwindsor.ca.  


